

HELP the JUNIOR PROGRAM Join or renew your US Sailing Membership via the MVP Program!

You save \$ off your membership and SMSA junior program gets credits for books and training materials. Everyone benefits!

Join/renew at ussailing.com/membership and choose 'MVP'. Then select SMSA in the club list and JOIN!!!

Our sailing campers & high school sailors thank you.





It seems like we just had our last cruise of 2017 but it is now time to start thinking about next year.

Our first overnight cruise, to St. Leonard Creek, is only three and a half months away on April 21. All other cruises are yet to be determined at the Cruise Planning Meeting on Saturday, January 6, at the SMSA clubhouse. A light breakfast will be provided at 09:00 and the meeting will begin at 09:30. All cruisers and anyone interested in cruising are welcome to attend. Please let me know if you plan to attend so I can get a head count for the food.

Also, please let me know if there are any destinations you would like to consider for cruises. Some already suggested are Long Island Sound/Block Island, Philadelphia, Tilghman Island/Cambridge, Onancock, Tangier and Smith Islands, and Cape May. We will begin the meeting with a discussion of options.

By this time everyone with 1000 or more miles in 2017 should have notified Jerry Taylor. These and other awards will be presented at the SMSA Gala on January 20.

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Planning Meeting and the Gala. Until then, THINK CRUISING.

Carl Kemp Cruise Programs